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Hello!  I am happy to be providing focused support aligned with the phased outcomes for implementation of 
Amplify Science in Fayette County.   

In 2019-2020, I made site visits to schools during Phase I and II implementation, where I was able to tailor 
the focus of the visit according to your school’s needs.  When we moved to NTI instruction, I was able to help 
share Amplify’s remote learning resources and connect teachers in grade level sessions to share ideas 
about best ways for reaching your students remotely. 

I can… 

● join you for meetings with your grade level PLCs and focus on short- or long-range planning, use of unit 
resources, enhancing the use of your unit walls, looking carefully at the assessments within a unit, 
developing student discourse, planning for student notebook development, exploring digital resources, 
or other topics that might help you help your students. 

● connect you with other teachers in FCPS at your grade level who are quickly becoming rock stars with 
Amplify instruction, and arrange classroom visits for you to see them in action and discuss your 
questions. 

● help you plan for science professional development in your building. 
● lead professional learning and collaboration sessions in faculty meetings, during summer days, after 

school, or remotely. 
● meet with leadership teams within your school, or from across the district to help promote a coherent 

vision of science instruction for your students. 
● engage in learning walks with your administrators or your lead teacher to help see strengths and 

challenges within your building as you continue or begin on your implementation journey. 
● provide needs assessments and job embedded coaching to help make your implementation 

successful. 

During the year we hope to hold district PLCs after school multiple times a year, leadership meetings for a 
school representative, site visits for planning meetings (as it is deemed safe to do so) and provide you 
access to a variety of webinars and resources on this microsite. 

Please feel free to contact me with questions and let me know of needs in your building.  I look forward to 
working with you! 


